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The Dufferin-Peel Catholic District School Board (DPCDSB) is pleased to announce that the Ministry of 
Education has approved the board’s application for funding in the amount of $13.4M, for a new 504-
pupil place school to replace the existing St. Anne Catholic Elementary School. 

The scope of the 


